FSBSC Submission 222

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Bob Newbound

Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 11:09 AM
To: LCSC

Subject: CFA

Categories: CONTACT DETAILS REQUIRED
To Vic Govt.

Please leave the CFA alone. It has done a great job for decades and breaking it up to appease your union mates is
not acceptable.

Very disgruntled voting Victorian
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